DE (a-06Y

From: 22gnfl <22gnfl @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 1:38 AM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Liberty utilities case

ATTENTION: This email has originated from outside of the organization. Do not open
!attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi my name is thomas chase I recently moved to a lovely home in Canaan nh. Been there for a
year. At no time was there an indication of rate increase. Suddenly I received a letter saying my
electric company has reached out to you to raise its raise claiming they're losing money. First off
i find it funny this has happened in a year where our area has had a few months of cold spells but
comfortable enough to keep furnaces off and not install air conditioning. I ask you to take this
into consideration. They need to budget better for months like these. The climate is constantly
changing. An increase of an average of 10 bucks a month might not seem a lot but trust me, It
can take a tole especially for those hot days when the ac will eventually get hooked up. Sincerely
tom chase



